
Mr. Bentkowski will hold a class on conceptual site models and the ethics of being a registered 
professional geologist. A conceptual site model is a holistic way to consider an area of interest 
so that you take all the known facts into account when you plan an investigation. The more you 
investigate, the more you revise your CSM and improve your understanding of the situation. 
The second topic will be about the practice of ethics. As a registered professional geologist, 
you must sign and stamp documents and attest that it was prepared under your supervision. It 
provides a responsible person to go to in case there are questions. The requirements of the 
P.G. statute will be reviewed and the opinion of a P.G. Board member on the topic of ethics will 
be offered.



